
 

 
 AUSD School Board Selects New Superintendent 

 
Dear AUSD Parents, Staff and Community, 

The Auburn Union School District Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that we have selected Dr. Brittaney 
Meyer as the new district superintendent, effective July 1, 2024. The Board formally approved our selection at the 
regularly scheduled school board meeting held on May 8, 2024.  

Brittaney was selected from an outstanding candidate field after a rigorous state-wide search, parent, staff, and 
community input, and several rounds of interviews, including a community panel.  We would like to thank all 
participants.  Your contributions were integral to our selection process.   

Brittaney’s background, experience and professional qualifications match the leadership qualities our community 
and staff identified during the superintendent search process.  Brittaney has shown, throughout her career, a 
commitment to student academic success, a collaborative approach to working with staff and families, an ability 
to cultivate a strong instructional program within the financial constraints of school budgets, and an appreciation 
for community involvement.   

Brittaney’s tenure as an educator spans twenty (20) years. She has served as a classroom teacher, high school and 
middle school vice principal, and a K-8 principal.  As the current Assistant Superintendent of Educational 
Services in Loomis Union School District for the past six (6) years, Brittaney has been responsible for many areas 
of programing and corresponding budgets including, but not limited to; curriculum adoption, professional 
development, special education, principal coaching, and school safety.  She serves as the district coach for the 
Positive Behavior and Intervention Support (PBIS) program and guided development of the district’s Multi-tiered 
System of Support (MTSS).  These experiences give her unique insight and will serve her well as she transitions 
to the role of superintendent in our district. 

Brittaney and her husband Ryan celebrate their twenty (20) year anniversary this coming June and have three 
children.  She attended University of California, Davis for her undergraduate studies and received a Master of 
Arts in Education and a Doctorate of Education in Educational Leadership from the same institution.   

Brittaney is extremely excited about leading the Auburn Union School District. Please join us in welcoming her to 
our district as the AUSD Superintendent.  

  

Sincerely 

Greg Holt, Board President 

Renee Grigsby, Board Clerk 

Jayson Wedge, Trustee 

Sarah Brichler, Trustee 

Jamie Ross, Trustee 

        AUBURN ELEMENTARY                                                         E.V. CAIN MIDDLE SCHOOL                                                SKYRIDGE 


